
 
A meeting of The Assessors of Monhegan Plantation was held at Monhegan School on 
Friday July 13,2018 
 
Attendees: Tara Hire, Rory Collin, Bob Smith, Judy Gray, Jay Morence, Jess Stevenson 
Meeting Started: 5:35 
 
Minutes from 6/12/2018 read and approved 
 
Warrant: # 72018 $35,312.26 approved 
  
 Old Business: 

●  CBA Committee update: scholarship no update, broadband maps are being made 
and bidding from companies will begin along with their solutions to our pictacular 
island  issues. 

● Island fellows Daniel  will be out September 1 
● Building and maintenance. Records buildings windows will be done by Zoe. Fire 

barn door repair will be look into by 3rd Assessor Rory Collin. 
 

● Solid waste dumpsters lands committee would like a official lease and need to 
know the actual dumpster area needed for said lease. Representative Judy Gray 
for plantation committee present to address lease. August 17 is next committee. 
Waste Manger Travis Dow will be contacted by Rory for final dimensions  

● Wharf repair and maintenance hand crank for slip, toggle for slip. Box for slip 
● Roads, carpentry for ice pond boardwalks 
● Fire department no new business 
● Sea level rise grants awarded and process is still moving forward 

 
New Business: 
 

● Second Assessor has been banned from island for a year but still no way of 
getting him out of the position. 

● Tax commitment with first and third assessor  
● New chairs for town style approved 

Meeting adjourned: 6:35 


